
I support the redistricting maps pass by the House in their current form. 

The House maps did a better job of representing New Hampshire, ensuring that our elections are fair, and 

that both sides can have a seat at the table. 
 

Specifically, the House's Congressional map kept more shared Police and Fire Departments, shared water 

and sewers systems, and regional planning areas together. As you know these are all services that rely 

heavily on federal funds and it is imperative they have a untied voice.  
 

Fair representation is essential to the functioning of a Representative Republic.  Currently, half the 

population of New Hampshire have no representation at the federal level.  Fixing the problem starts at the 

local level.   
 

 

Thank you, 
Dolores S. Messner 

Hampton NH 

 


